
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year Three Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 1  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will receive an exciting letter from some time 

travellers than need our help!  Over the next few weeks we will 

be writing them some non-chronological reports. We will 

compile all the information we already know, researching new 

topics and revising the features of non-chronological reports. 

Mathematics This week we are exploring the 4 and 8 times tables.  We will 

be using a range of strategies to help us become familiar with 

the 4 times table.  We will be working out all of the multiples 

of 4 up to 100.  We will also solve word problems involving 

multiplication before moving on to tackle the 8 times tables at 

the end of the week.  

Topic During our Topic work this week we will be discovering all 

about the Egyptian pyramids.  We will learn who built them 

and what are they used for.  We will also use our computing 

lesson to supplement this learning by carrying out our own 

research.  

 

We would like to thank you for your support listening to your child read and 

helping them to learn their spellings and times tables.  

 

Please could violins be brought into school on a Wednesday morning and 

taken home at the end of the day as we have limited storage in our Year 3 

classrooms.  Thank you for your support with this. 

 
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to speak with us on the door in the 

morning, at pick up at the end of the day or by email via the school office. 
 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Mullaney, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


